
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, July 18, 2022 1:00:06 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Mark Clark
Submission Time: Jul 18 2022 12:28PM
Email: sharonbkatz@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-371-5551
Address: 4808 Pioneer Road
Ontario, OR 97914

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-12

Comment: "I own a farm in Ontario, Oregon and am an Idaho Power customer. I am hoping to 
install solar to offset the electricity we need for irrigation. I am surprised to see that the system 
cap for net metering seems to be 100kW for Idaho Power customers like me when it is 
2000kW for non-residential Pacific Power Schedule 135 customers in Oregon (Pacific Power 
Net Metering Service). I have no choice as to which utility I can use. I feel that is unfair to 
limit my access to the technology available for managing my farm and my electricity costs for 
irrigation. This has a big impact on our farm’s bottom line. I support modifying this cap as 
soon as feasible. Thank you, Mark Clark, Pioneer Road Farm, LLC."
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